UAF North Campus Subcommittee Agenda	
January 8, 2014; 12 p.m. (noon) Facilities Services Conference Room, RM 122	No agenda available

UAF North Campus Subcommittee Meeting January 8, 2014 Notes

Members present: Mark Oldmixon, Linda Zanazzo, Jason Garron (ex of), Ken Tape, Kara Axx (manager)

Members Absent: James Brashear, David Fee, Dan Callahan, Scott Jerome

Guests: Josh Greenburg

Minutes – Not officially approved due lack of quorum

Agenda approved

Introductions

Mangers Report

 Telephone pool repair will not require trail plowing. Some trees will be cut around Learning Area to clear room for wires. Contract bids due soon and project done before next meeting. Trails and Greenways report for BDS and Corvus coming soon. Trying to improve access to trail system from core.

Public Comment: None

New Business

We discussed Stan's "North Campus Input" document. Mark drafted a response to each a point. The NCS is not Jason's supervisor. Some of Stan's request should be sent directly to Kara, Jason and Bear. NCS will maintain their own list to help direct funding when it comes available. Our list will incorporate all users, not just skiers/runners.

- 1. Beginner's area NCS to vote on during Spring semester and work to be during Summer 2014 if assigned.
- 2. The motion passed last summer is tabled. We need to address the snow machine traffic, Smith Lake restrictions and wetlands permit. Jason thinks there is a better solution, but not much can be done before a wetlands permit solution. Will be added to Old Business
- 3. Damage to ski trails by walkers, bikers, runners Specific information is requested on conflict sites. T-field road fence will be pulled out this summer. New signs installed.
- 4. Chip Trail Renewal Jason has coordinated with Stan for this and Bear supported volunteers in a controlled environment.
- 5. Ring Road and Trails Jason says these have been groomed (no tracks) for two years, but the crossing is terrible. Jason only sees foot traffic.
- 6. Walking Trail Quality This is a maintenance issue and isn't happening due to funding and lack of wetland permit. Wetland permit application is in process. Funding needs to be acquired.
- 7. Grooming Capacity Trails club needs to address this request to Facilities Services.
- 8. Renew North Campus Plan Josh Greenburg and Bear discourages a new plan but welcomes an appendix/amendment if needed.
 - a. Add the sign plans
 - b. Groomers policies
- 9. Barbwire will be removed around disc golf course. Volunteers will not be used for this due to increased risk.

10. Trail leveling - Ramps on the lakes have been done. Ballaine was done years ago and Smith was done the last two summer. Specifics are requested if Trails Club disagrees.	